
 

 

Partnership Student Nurse Pyxis Update 

On Wednesday, May 29, Partnership Student Nurses at NL Inland Hospital, NL Maine Coast 
Hospital, and NL Sebasticook Valley Hospital will be able to perform removal transactions 
on Pyxis MedStations under the supervision of their preceptor. This is being done to comply 
with State of Maine Board of Pharmacy regulations. 

Partnership preceptors will need to witness these transactions on devices in which 
partnership student nurses remove medications. Preceptors should be present and 
overseeing each medication removal and witness those transactions in real time. 

IMPORTANT:  This change only applies to Partnership Student Nurses and does not include 
nursing students completing their clinical rotations. 

Clinical Informatics – Please share this information with Inpatient Nursing, Clinical 
Education, and Inpatient Pharmacists at NL Inland Hospital, NL Maine Coast Hospital, and 
NL Sebasticook Valley Hospital and make this a topic of discussion in upcoming rounding. 

Behavioral Health: This information does affect behavioral health caregivers. 

NOTE: This mailbox is not frequently monitored. Please direct any questions to the Clinical 
Informatics team using this link. 

 

https://emh.service-now.com/esp?id=sc_cat_item&sys_id=7779d9ee1babc010200c33fccd4bcbeb
https://emh.service-now.com/esp?id=sc_cat_item&sys_id=7779d9ee1babc010200c33fccd4bcbeb

